
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

2025 Paving Schedule - Downtown 
 

The City of Salmon Arm will be undertaking various paving 
improvements downtown as part of the 2025 Paving Program, and 
your business may be affected as a result of the upcoming schedule.  
Please refer to the map on reverse side for more information of the 
paving locations in the area. 
 
The paving process will require phased road closures to facilitate 
milling of the existing roadway surface, cleanup, and surface overlay 
asphalt paving.  The City has contracted Okanagan Aggregates Ltd 
to undertake the paving works this year. 
 
The paving work is anticipated to begin Friday July 18th and will 
include Okanagan Avenue from Hwy1 to 4 Street; 3 Street/Alexander 
St from Okanagan to Hwy1; and the associated intersections.  
Please anticipate a 4-5 day disruption to traffic and temporary 
shutdowns along the roadways being paved.  Access to individual 
businesses may be affected during the initial road preparation 
process, however our Contractor will work to assist with any access 
needs that arise when able.  Parking & property access will be 
restricted during paving.  Please contact the City or Contractor if you 
have any concerns. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation as we undertake this important work 
within the City. 
 
CITY CONTACT OKANAGAN AGGREGATES CONTACT 
Kirk Graham, Supervisor Roads & Transportation Krista Verhage, Superintendent 
Box 40 - 500 – 2 Avenue NE, V1E 4N2 Box 7 – 1504 Blattner Road, V0E 1B0 
Telephone: (250) 803-4087 Telephone: (250) 546-3088 
Email: kgraham@salmonarm.ca Email: info@okagg.com 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 


